
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 February 25, 2024 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 
 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 

Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 
 

Message 

Rebecca Martin 
 

 

Next Sunday 

Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 
 

Message 

Todd Martin 
 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Darrell & Ruth Miller and Fred & Lynette Miller 
 
 

 

If you have concerns you would like in the bulletin, please call 

or email the church office. 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 2/18/24  Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 101                Budget: $2,957.00 

Livestream: 14                                          

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 
What’s In Your Hand? 
Exodus 4:1-9; Mark 6:32-38 

 
 

Don’t be ____________when God uses something in a different 

way. 

 

The ________________ that you are holding or (could pick up) 

are what God will hold you ________________ for. 

 

What we actually __________ is not as important as our      

WILLINGNESS to __________ it! 

 

Are you willing to give what you have to the one who can 

multiply it? 

 

The Point: SEE THE NEEED - MEET THE NEED! 

 

The NEED(s) I See:  

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

What’s in My Hand or within my reach (talents, learned skills, 

experience, possessions, connections, finances, etc...…): 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Sun., Feb. 25 

   2:30 p.m. Bible 

     Quizzing at  

     Fairlawn Mennonite 
 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

    Worship 

 
Wed., Feb. 28 

   12:00 p.m. Seekers’ 

       Eat-out at  

       Dravenstott’s 
 

    6:30 p.m. Youth 

         Group 
 

Sat., March 2 

   6:00 p.m. Young  

     Adults at the  

     Immel’s 

COMING UP 
 

 

Sun., March 3 

   Signing Interpreter 
 

   6:00 p.m. Holy Land 

     Trip Meeting in  

     Youth Wing 
 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

     Worship 
 

Wed., March 6 

   6:00 p.m. First  

      Wednesday Meal 
 

    7:00 p.m. Pinewood 

       Derby 
 

Thurs., March 7 

   6:00 p.m. Elders 
 

Fri., March 8 

   4:00 p.m. Young Adults 

      and Youth Group at  

      Winter Jam 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

Holy Land Trip Discernment: Come to the 

SMC wing at 6pm on March 3 to consider 

our next journey to the land of Jesus, July 

16-26, 2024. The door has opened for us to 

be some of the first pilgrims to return. Do 

you want to join me? Let's prayerfully 

consider this opportunity together. If you 

have any questions contact Todd Martin. 
 

First Wednesday: On Wed., March 6 at 

6:00 p.m. come for a meal and than at 

7:00 p.m. will be the Pinewood Derby, for 

over 50 years SMC has raced these little 

cars down the track.  Come for the speed 

way fun and see who will be the big 

winner!  Sign-up for the meal at the 

welcome table by Sunday, March 3.  If 

you are inviting guests for the meal, 

please add them to the sign-up sheet. 
 

Family Discipleship Conference will be 

held at Fairlawn Mennonite church (8520 

Emerson Rd., Apple Creek, OH 44606) on 

Saturday, March 23 from 9 am - 3:30 pm.  

For more information see the flyer on the 

welcome table.  
 

Prayer requests wanted! Please use the 

red prayer card in the pews to 

communicate your concerns to us. Just 

write them down and put them in the 

offering bags or box in the back of the 

sanctuary. They will be collected and 

prayed for by our prayer team. 
 

Ruth Reifsnyder has a new phone number 

330-988-0474. Please update your address 

and phone directory. 
 

Liz Duell has a new address: 390 Northeast 

Street, Apt. 8, Smithville, OH 44677.  Please 

update your address and phone 

directory. 


